UT-240062

St.JohnTelco

P. O. Box 268

St. John, Washington 99171
(509) 648-3322
sjtelco@stjohncable.com

VIA E-FILING

February 29, 2024 Received
Records Management
Feb 29, 2024

Jeff Killip

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
621 Woodland Square Loop SE

Lacey, WA 98503

RE:  Docket UT-240062
Broadband Data Collection Subscription Data

Dear Mr. Killip:

On behalf of St. John Telephone, Inc., accompanying this letter for filing with the Commission is
a copy of the voice and broadband subscriber data files. These files were electronically
submitted to the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) through the Broadband Data
Collection portal. This data is for the period ending December 31, 2023. This information is
being filed with the Commission with respect to funds received from the Washington Universal
Service Communications Program.

Sincerely,

Joseph D
Vice President of Operations
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